


Board of County Commissioners
500 San Sebastian View

St. Augustine, FL 32084

Dear Board of County Commissioners:

The Bartram Trail Friends of the Library donated $1720 to purchase two laptops for two new positions that
were granted for Fiscal Year 2024. One laptop will be used for the Library Services Specialist in Adult
Services and the other for Erica Darner who will transfer to Youth Services, once her position is replaced in
Circulation. These laptops will allow staff to work on projects at the service desk and take the machine to
outreach or programming events. The amount requested covers the two laptops, the County required

machine care, and Microsoft Office Academic.

We look forward to using this donation to improve productivity within our branch and deliver excellent

customer service. Thank you in advance for your time.

Sincerely,
Maribeth Beck

Branch Manager, Bartram Trail Branch Library





